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December 3, 2013 

 

 

Nik Clark 

Chairman/President – Wisconsin Carry, Inc. 

P.O. Box 270403 

Milwaukee, WI 53227 

 

 

Mr. Clark, 

 

I received your November 19, 2013 letter requesting that Metro Transit reconsider its organizational 

policy banning weapons of all kinds on buses.  As you know, Metro Transit’s policy was in place 

long before Governor Walker signed the 2011 Act 35 into law.  Nevertheless, at that time Metro 

reconsidered its policy in light of the new law and determined it was not preempted as alleged in 

your letter.  Nothing has happened since that time to change our opinion.  In fact, as you are probably 

aware, this analysis is consistent with guidance received from the Wisconsin Department of Justice 

after the new law went into effect.   

 

If you have any questions, please give me a call at (608) 266-4904.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Chuck Kamp 

Transit General Manager 

 

 

 

cc: Mayor Paul Soglin 

 Katie Crawley, Office of the Mayor 

 Interim Chief Randy Graber, Madison Police Department 

 Joel DeSpain, Madison Police Department 

 Gary Poulson, Transit & Parking Commission Chair 
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